


MEDIA RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 			MR# 	2017195
DATE: 11 December 2017 
RE: MacDonald Road closed for construction on Dec. 12
[bookmark: _GoBack]AMHERST, Nova Scotia – The MacDonald Road, between South Albion Street and Highway 204, will be closed Dec. 12 while the fourth and final pressure reducing valve chamber is installed as part of Amherst’s $5.5-million reservoir replacement project.

The chamber’s installation by Maritech Construction Inc. will begin at 10:30 a.m. It is expected to be completed by 2:30 p.m. 

The closure is necessary to ensure the safety of the workers and the public.

A detour will be put in place that will see motorists using Robert Angus Drive to travel between South Albion Street and Highway 204.

The first chamber was installed on Church Street, the second on Willow Street and the third was placed on Robert Angus Drive.
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Direct Inquiries to:
Tom McCoag
Corporate Communications Officer
902-694-6265
tmccoag@amherst.ca
Amherst.ca
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Date: 11/12/2017 Author: Doug Irwin Project: MariTech MacDonald Rd
Application Gulde: C-77

Comments:
This plan would be used to detour traffic around MacDonald Rd. Roberi Angus dr]

would be used as the detour route. The barricades will be manned to assist
with directions if needed.

50 | 60-70| 80 |90-110

A - Sign Spacing
L - Taper Length
B - Buffer Area Length
‘ D - Cone/Drum Spacing





image1.png




image4.png




image5.png




